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Circular: 039  
 

7 May 2020. 
 

Tender love and care. 

Dear Residents, 
 
Thank you for the tremendous efforts over the past 42 days to stay safe and to keep your distance 
to protect yourself, other residents and the Evergreen Staff. 
 
The sense of community and responsibility in our Village has been absolutely tremendous under 
these trying times.  Times that would have been a lot easier if we had a hug from a friend or family 
member.    
 
We realise that a lot of resident’s gardens are in need of a bit of tender love and care and we are 
happy to have Silas, Jabulani and Piet back at work this week.   They have been around only on 
Mondays for the past 6 weeks to remove dustbins and to tend to refuse only. 
Now that they are back, you are able to book them for assistance around your houses and gardens.   
They will wear a mask and you will be asked to keep a 2-meter distance when telling them what 
you would like to have done.  We have two working lawn mowers in the village at the moment that 
they can use as well should you need them.  Please call reception to book them.  The only day 
they will not be available will be a Monday when they do bins in the village.  
 
We have originally asked that you don’t walk around the dam and in the usual dog trail sections 
due to the grass not being cut and we were worried that residents might trip or dogs might go 
missing in the bushes.  We have had time to cut this grass now and feel it is safe for residents to 
now walk in these areas.  
 
We have had a lot of residents make use of the library service by requesting books to be delivered 
by our duty managers.   Thola has been especially good at this and she is on a night shift on 
Sunday so she asked if residents can get their book returns done in the next two days, she will 
have the entire Sunday night to sort these and put them back on the shelves so they are available 
for the next readers.  Please just phone reception and we will come and collect them or feel free to 
drop them at the clubhouse.   
 
If you have any other suggestions or ideas on what we can do to make this difficult time a bit more 
bearable or how we can spread a bit more love and care, please let us know.   
 

 
Warm Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 


